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Mr. Christopher Dietrich 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

2300 N. Martin Luther King Jr. Dr. 

Milwaukee, WI 53212  

Remedial Action Work Plan Addendum 

Burnham Canal Superfund Alternative Site 

Milwaukee, Milwaukee County, Wisconsin 

Miller Compressing Company 

WDNR BRRTS #: 02-41-552940 

EPA ID: WIN000510222  

 

Dear Mr. Dietrich: 

O’Brien & Gere, Inc. of North America, part of Ramboll (OBG) submitted a revised 

version of the Remedial Action Work Plan for the Burnham Canal site on October 

29, 2020 to address comments provided by the Wisconsin Department of Natural 

Resources (WDNR) in a letter dated October 14, 2020. This letter serves as an 

addendum to the October 29, 2020 Work Plan to provide the following additional 

information (in italics) associated with Section 8.2 Public Notice and Meeting: 

8.2  Public Notice and Meeting 

The WDNR has delegated mailing notice retirements under Section XXIV (D) of the 

Negotiated Agreement between Miller and the WDNR, to Miller for OBG to 

complete. OBG issued the mail notices on October 27, 2020 to owners of property 

adjacent to the Canal project area and associated truck hauling routes. The notice, 

area receiving the notices, and documentation of the mailing is provided in 

Appendix G.  

In accordance with Section XXIV (D) of the Negotiated Agreement between Miller 

and the WDNR, an announcement of the commencement of construction activities 

was published in English in the October 16, 2020 edition of the Milwaukee Journal 

Sentinel and in Spanish in the October 22 – 28, 2020 edition of the El Conquistador 

Bilingual Newspaper.  

At this time, the WDNR has advised Miller that a public meeting will not be required 

due to COVID 19 restrictions and low participation of past meetings by the public. 

If requested by the WDNR, a public meeting can be scheduled, in accordance with 

Section XXIV (D) of the Negotiated Agreement between Miller and the WDNR, 

during the project.  
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Todd Lewis Mark D. Walter, PE 
Project Manager Project Engineer 

  

 

cc: Judy Fassbender – WDNR (electronic copy) 

 Theresa Szabelski – WDNR (electronic copy) 

 Jennifer Dorman – WDNR (electronic copy) 

 Margaret Gielniewski – USEPA (electronic copy) 

 Joe Kovacich – Miller Compressing Company (electronic copy) 

 Sarah Schlichtholz – Alter Trading Corporation (electronic copy) 

 Crystal Kennedy – Thompson Coburn (electronic copy) 

 

  


